2006 Foxwood Ave. London Ontario Nov. 29, 2016

Jennifer Jolife Chair, Board of Directors Eldon House

Dear Jennifer,

With profound regret, I must resign from the board of Eldon House.

This decision has been a difficult one for me, and I have considered it over the past few months, but I feel like I have no alternative. I simply don't have the time to devote to it, particularly when I have to use vacation days to attend meetings on Thursdays.

However, I would also add that the last two years of involvement in Eldon House have been a hugely rewarding experience. I'll always feel proud that I was able to be involved, even in a small way, in something that is so important to London.

My sincere thanks

- Mike Donachie